

MARK F. DELDIN CHIEF DEPUTY COUNTY EXECUTIVE

OLWA CEO'S OFFICE

December 5, 2019

Ms. Sue McCormick Chief Executive Officer Great Lakes Water Authority 735 Randolph Street, Suite 1900 Detroit, MI 48226

Re: Reappointment of Brian Baker to the Great Lakes Water Authority Board

Dear Ms. McCormick,

Please be advised that I have reappointed Brian Baker to the Great Lakes Water Authority Board. Mr. Baker will serve as the Macomb County designee for a (4) year term to expire on December 12, 2023.

If you have any questions regarding this appointment, please feel free to contact my office.

Sincerely,

Mark A. Hackel County Executive

Cc: William Wolfson, GLWA